
Due to the increased risk and potential 
vulnerability of some of our patients, masks are 

still required for all in our facility.

Please do your part to
respect everyone’s right to be

safe in our building.

Masks are still required
at all times

while in our office.

ATTENTION
PATIENTS AND 

VISITORS.

DOING WHAT’S BEST.®
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